From: Chris Shields

To: Drax Re-power
Subject: Adequacy of Consultation - Durham County Council
Date: 31 May 2018 11:57:49

Dear Ms Gregory,

Application by Drax Power Ltd for an Order Granting Development Consent for the Drax Re-
power Project

Thank you for your letter of 30 may 2018 regarding the above. | can confirm on behalf of Durham
County Council that the developer has complied with the following duties:

e Duty to consult — Planning Act 2008 (as amended) (PA2008) — section 42

e Duty to consult the local community - PA2008 — section 47

e Duty to publicise - PA2008 — section 48

| trust this is of assistance but if you require any further information please feel free to contact me.

Regards

Chris Shields

Senior Planning Officer | Strategic Planning Team | Durham County Council | County Hall | Durham
| DH1 5UL

Tel. 03000 261 394

Customer Notice

We have recently updated our terms and conditions for all our services, including making some important updates to our
privacy notices. To find out more about how we collect, use, share and retain your personal data, visit:

www.durham.gov.uk/dataprivacy

Help protect our environment by only printing this email if absolutely necessary. The information it contains and any files transmitted
with it are confidential and are only intended for the person or organisation to whom it is addressed. It may be unlawful for you to
use, share or copy the information, if you are not authorised to do so. If you receive this email by mistake, please inform the person
who sent it at the above address and then delete the email from your system. Durham County Council takes reasonable precautions
to ensure that its emails are virus free. However, we do not accept responsibility for any losses incurred as a result of viruses we
might transmit and recommend that you should use your own virus checking procedures.
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For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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